MEMORANDUM

To: SFSWMA Joint Powers Board

From:  Randall Kippenbrock, P.E., SFSWMA Executive Directo
Date: August 15, 2014

Subject: Update on the Solid Waste Assessment and Management Study.

Staff from the City of Santa Fe, Santa Fe County and Agency will provide the Board with
an update on the solid waste assessment and management study.

Consultant Leidos/New Gen Strategies & Solutions is conducting the study. The report for
the study will have four sections - city, county, agency and system-wide. The consultant has
finalized the sections for the city and county. The consultant is currently working on the
sections for the Agency and system-wide. Those sections will be presented by the consultant
at the next regular scheduled Joint Powers Board meeting on September 18", The consultant
will seek feedback from the Board on the preliminary recommendations.
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